
February 13, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 If you haven’t already done so this is the last chance to help and support our school 
by completing the parent survey. Please take a few minutes to complete the parent 
survey. A link can be found on our school or district’s website and is copied here for 
your convenience 

2022 Parents Survey with QR - Flyer (1) (003).pdf  

 Congratulations and a big shout out to our Wrestling Team for winning the PCAC 
Championships this weekend defeating every school in our County to win it. It was a 
total team effort! Big thank you to our Coaches Nick Spataro and Ed Bryant for their 
leadership and commitment to our student athlete and school. Next up for our team 
is the District Playoffs! 

 In school SAT is coming up March 2nd for all Seniors who need a concordant score to 
graduate. This will be followed by ACT starting on March 7. Please encourage your 
student to prepare, show up on time and be ready to give their best effort. 
Information about these tests and schedule can be found on our schools website 

 We are encouraging all 9th and 10th grade students to bring their issued lap top 
computer to class every day. Students in 9th and 10th grade will need and use their 
laptop to take spring EOC and FSA examinations. Any student in 9th or 10th grade 
that has not been issued a laptop should see their administrator for distribution 

 Community/Alumni Night will be Thursday February 17 from 6 to 8 pm as we open 
our school to showcase our new courtyard and great happenings at Hollins. Light 
bites and refreshments will be served 

 ELP our extended learning program is open from Monday through Thursday from 2 
to 3 pm in our Media Center – Core Academic teachers are available for help with 
tutoring, test preparation and homework assistance 

 Course requests are being selected and entered for the 2022-23 school year. We are 
encouraging our students to push themselves into higher academics and take 
advantage of our AICE/AP and Dual Enrollment options on campus. Please support 
us and have conversations with your student about those courses. Information on 
courses can be found in our Course Curriculum Guide on our school’s website 

 A reminder that we are a closed campus. There are no deliveries of food, flowers, 
balloons or any other items. Thank you for your assistance and cooperation 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the top! 


